
With reference to your letter of March 8, 2019, please be advised I, Tony Cuzzocrea, with a 
direct interest in the property at 8 Henry Street, London, Ontario N6B 2L7, wish to speak at the 
Community and Protective Services Committee Meeting on April 1, 2019.  Please reply with all 
pertinent information that I will need for the meeting. 

Thank you in advance for all of your assistance. 

 


